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16 June 2023 
 
Dear Families 

 
Our CEO recently wrote to you about the appointment of Mr Claudio Gissendorf, who was 
due to join us on Monday 19 June 2023. 
 
Unfortunately, Mr Gissendorf needs a minor medical operation which means that he will not 
be on site for a few weeks, although he will still officially become the academy Principal on 
Monday. 
 
Mr Gissendorf was really looking forward to joining the academy on Monday.  However, I 
know you will all agree that sometimes exceptional circumstances cannot be avoided. 
 
I will update you when Mr Gissendorf will be on site and I know you will join me in wishing 
him a speedy recovery. 
 
Mr Pearce and I will continue to work onsite as normal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Todd Johnson 
Senior Executive Principal 
 

 


